
A 2008 Ribbon of Hope grant supported the 
RiverKids Floating Classroom Program that 
provided instruction to 8th grade students and 
their teachers including: 1) monitoring the 
river; 2) hands-on opportunities to collect 
water quality data aboard the ship; 3) career 
education; and 4) encouraging students to 
become active RiverKids and take part in local 
community water quality programs.    
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